w w AM 1590 (920) 794-1800

‘ 1414 16TH STREET » TWO RIVERS, WI 54241

October 18, 2010

Mr. John N. Sampson

35316 North Moose Point Road
Grand Rapids, MN 55744

Re: WGBW-AM DX Report

Dear Mr. Sampson:

This letter is written, to confirm our one-hour test of our Two Rivers
facility from Midnight to 100am, local time, on October 16th.

The short 1,000 cycle tone, National Anthem as well as a series of
Bugle Calls were in fact, part of our test programming.

We heard from Western Pennsylvania; Aurora, Colorado and
Winnipeg, Manitoba among other locations. In reviewing our files,
this was our first ‘published’ test in over 20 years. We thank you for
your letter, and your efforts.

Best wishes
WGBW Radio Station

Al

‘Mark Heller, President and General Manager
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